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Our Performance

Our Christmas concert was on the 11th December 2015. Our room performance was "Wombat Stew". The children
dressed up as animals from the story of wombat stew and acted out each scene. They worked hard and we practiced
every day before our performance. All the children even remembered their lines! The families were very impressed as
they clapped and cheered once the performance was complete! We also sang Christmas carols with all the children. It
was a very successful day and we are so proud of our room and their Wombat Stew performance!
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